Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

7y Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th February, 193k.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd
ultimo respecting the fees charged in the case of the
new Motor Vessel " AZUMASAN MARU" (Kobe First Entry Report
Noo,8297), and in reply have to acquaint you that the
necessary amendments have been made on your report and
jn the books in this office.

Thanking you for your attention in the
matter,

I am, Dear S1r,

Yours faithfully,

gecretary.

H.J.CoXxy EBQe

KOBEO i X



